
From:
To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Stone Henge
Date: 02 April 2022 22:55:55

It really is a disgrace that our British heritage is being disregarded once again for the sake of a road !

One of the 7th wonders of the world is being overlooked for someone to save some minutes on their journey .
Absolutely ridiculous ! How British people even need to write such emails to try and safe guard STONE
HENGE !!

The court case was won - so why is it not being honoured ?

Sent from my iPhone




